
COLORADO STATE LADIES AUXILIARY 

 NEWSLETTER 

 
Sharing Christ with the World | Charitable, Spiritual, Social  

A Note from Mary Staples, St Theresa Frederick, CO 

Hello Ladies!  This is the March issue of the State 

Newsletter to keep you informed of the State Officer 

activities. 

The Officers met on Feb 15, 2023.  We spent most of our time 
discussing our April 29 business meeting and planning our 
entertainment!  It will be fun!     

We are excited to welcome you to the 2023 Convention!  Our 
business meeting will be on April 29.  We’ll start with a rosary and 
then have our meeting.  Time and location to come!  I sent the 
convention packet out on February 16.  Please let me know if you 
have not received it.   Please note these important deadlines to 
help with participation.  

By-Laws Comments: March 15   

State Officer Nominations: March 30  

Charity of the Year Nominations: March 30 

 Delegate Names:  April 1  

 Convention Registration/ Luncheon Registration:    Opens April 

10 

 Baskets for Drawings:  during Entertainment Time on April 29    

 Please join my in welcoming St Francis of Assisi, Castle Rock, 

Ladies Aux to our State Aux.  Officers were installed on Feb 1.  It 

was delightful to meet these lovely new members of our Aux.  

 

 

 

Your Sister In Christ,  Mary 

March, 2023 

Your Prayer Life  

In this issue: 

• Mary’s Note 

• Upcoming Events Schedule 

• Your Prayer Life  

Upcoming Events!    

 Dues are Due to the State by 

April 1!  $5 per member.  Please 

send to our  Treasurer! Lorena 

Villegas 9650 Downing St 

Thornton CO 80229.  Please  

include your membership 

roster—with member names 

only. 

 Our Lady of Loreto Ladies 

Auxiliary (Aurora CO) is 

proud and excited to 

announce the hosting of the 

Colorado State Ladies 

Auxiliary Tea & Fashion 

Show on Saturday, May 20, 

2023.  More details and 

information will be sent out in 

February.  Please mark your 

calendars for this wonderful 

event  

M A R C H  I S  D E D I C A T E D  T O  S T  J O S E P H  

The month of March is dedicated to St. Joseph.  Joseph was the husband of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary and the foster-father of Jesus. Holy Scripture pro-
claims him as a "just man," and the Church has turned to Joseph for his pat-
ronage and protection.    

Check out this link!  https://www.catholicculture.org/culture/liturgicalyear/overviews/
months/03_1.cfm 

Here are some sites to check out for Lenten reflections  

Daily Lenten Reflections | National Catholic Reporter (ncronline.org)   

Living Lent Daily | Loyola Press  

Contact us: costateladies@gmail.com  or call Mary Staples at 847-903-1017 

https://www.ncronline.org/feature-series/daily-lenten-reflections/stories#:~:text=Daily%20Lenten%20Reflections%3A%20Tonight%20we%20are%20simply%20ending,or%20kneel%20before%20the%20image%20of%20the%20cross.
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/liturgical-year/lent/living-lent-daily/

